
 
 

 

Dear parents/guardians 

This week is Anti-Bullying week in school and on Wednesday 13th November it is National 

Kindness Day. With this in mind, I have set Team 4 a home-learning challenge - to carry out 

random acts of kindness. 

Details 

● Your child can choose whatever they wish to do (from helping tidy the house, to 

baking treats for the family) 

● They have to capture their act/ acts in a photo, video or poster 

● Importantly, they have to reflect on how they felt when carrying out the act of 

kindness and, if possible, how the recipient felt when they received the act of 

kindness.  

● Please encourage your child to note down their reflections, however they wish to. 

‘You can always, always give something even if it’s a simple act of kindness’ Anne Frank 

Please can all children have their learning completed by Monday 18th November 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Suddaby 

 

 

 

 

 


